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July 2, 2012 

MEMORANDUM 

 

TO:  Chief Business Officers 

  Purchasing Agents 

    

FROM: Jennifer Haygood, Vice President for Business and Finance and  

Chief Financial Officer 

 

SUBJECT: Bidding of Juice and Water Contracts 

 

On June 28, 2012, the S.L. 2012-89 was enacted into law. This legislation repeals G.S. 143-64, 

which previously required local school administrative units, community colleges, the University 

of North Carolina to have separate bids for juice and water. While colleges must still 

competitively bid beverage contracts, you may now accept bids for juice and water together. 
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